
LATINO/A FACULTY AND  
STAFF ASSOCIATION 
January 10, 2018 

IS YOUR NEW YEAR RESOLUTION TO BE MORE INVOLVED ON CAMPUS? 

LFSA is looking for dedicated Latino/a Faculty and Staff on campus that are dedicated to the success of the 

Association and its members to serve on our Community Engagement Committee led by LFSA member, Cynthia 

Gallegos. Know of anyone who fits the bill? Perhaps a colleague or even yourself? 

E-mail Cynthia at gallegcy@msudenver.edu to join this committee! 

LFSA elections are right around the corner! Be on the lookout for information soon about nominations! Feel free to 

inquire about the positions to current executive board members. Their information is below.  

PNOTE: Only dues paying members are able to serve on the association board and its committees so if you have not done so already, we 

encourage you to fill out the Payroll Deduction Authorization form and submit it to jknox7@msudenver.edu. Questions about membership can 

be directed to LFSA president Evelynn Guzman. 

To view the LFSA By Laws visit: https://msudenver.edu/lfsa/aboutus/purpose/ 

LFSA SPRING SOCIAL! THURSDAY FEBRUARY 8, 2018 4:30-6:30PM 

Be on the lookout for an evite to our Spring Semester Social! Come get to know the rest of the Latino/a Faculty and 

Staff community on campus. Location is still to be determined.   

LFSA ALL-MEMBER MEETINGS TAKE PLACE ONCE A MONTH 

All members-regardless of dues-paying status, are invited to attend our monthly member meetings. The dates of 

our spring meetings are as followed: 

January 18 3:30-4:30pm in SSB 330C 

February 15 3:30-4:30pm in SSB 330C 

March 15 3:30-4:30pm in SSB 330C 

April 19 3:30-4:30pm in SSB 330C 

RSVP for January meeting at https://msudenver.edu/lfsa/upcomingevents/ 

Please note that the timing of the meetings was purposely planned to allow members to spend some time socializing on or off 

campus after the meeting. 

LFSA SCHOLARSHIP AWARD 

You can donate to the LFSA student scholarship at anytime at https://msudenver.edu/lfsa/scholarship 

If you are interested in joining the scholarship committee, please contact LFSA secretary, Lucinda Conde.  
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UPCOMING PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT ON CAMPUS 

Human Resources (Register at www.msudenver.edu/hr) 

January 10: Money Management 

January 11: Time Empowerment 

January 18: Reducing Stress through Mindfulness & Meditation 

 

Latinx Leadership Summit- March 29, 2018 

The summit is a great way to engage students and staff alike in activism surrounding the needs of the Latinx 

community. This year’s keynote speaker Jennicet Gutierrez is a transgender and immigrant rights activist, well-

known for her protest at the white house challenging president Obama’s immigration policies. The summit will soon 

be reaching out for nominations to award students on campus for their activism and efforts in supporting the Latinx 

community. Any questions? E-mail LFSA secretary Eric Silva. 

 

Higher Education Diversity Summit- April 5-6 2018 

Submit a proposal by January 28th, 2018 

For more information visit: http://heds365.org/summit/ 

 

LFSA 2017-2018 EXEC BOARD  

 

President    Vice President   

Evelynn Guzman de Leon  Lucinda Conde 

eguzmand@msudenver.edu  conde@msudenver.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Secretary    Treasurer 

Eric Silva    Sergio Gallegos 

esilva10@msudenver.edu  sgalle36@msudenver.edu 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Do you have opportunities or events that 

you would like to share with LFSA? 

E-mail the information to Evelynn Guzman at 
eguzmand@msudenver.edu 
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